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Rev. Joseph Scheib, Saint Philip Rectory

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL
Robert Bertocchi, Frank Bey, 
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Joseph Hoover, Martin Matko, 
Katie Phillips, Mary Schubert 
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Joseph Rynn and Gary Urbatis
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CRISIS SUPPORT/SUICIDE PREVENTION
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Week of January 28, 2024

Fourth SUNDAY
in Ordinary Time

Saint Philip Church
50 West Crafton Ave. 
Pittsburgh, PA 15205

Ascension Church
114 Berry Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15205

Guardian Angel Academy
915 Alice Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15220
Mr. Robert Munz, Principal

A Year of
Divine 
Grace!



BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS: Should be submitted to m.takach@saintphilipparish.com 
no later than 12:00pm on Friday to be included in the following week’s bulletin.

LITURGY SCHEDULE  
Our Liturgies are celebrated at both Saint Philip Church, 50 West Crafton Avenue, 
Crafton, and Ascension Church, 114 Berry Street, Pittsburgh
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CONFESSION  
Available Saturdays from 12:00pm to 
1:00pm at Ascension Church.

SACRAMENTS  
Baptism: A seminar is required for 
first-time parents. Baptisms are 
celebrated on the first and third 
Sundays of the month at 12:15pm at  
Saint Philip Church or at Ascension 
Church. Call the Faith Formation Office 
at 412-922-6388 for more information.

Matrimony: The Pastor is to be 
contacted 6-18 months in advance of 
the requested wedding date. 
Participation in a Pre-Marriage 
Program is required. Please contact 
the Parish Office for more information. 

Anointing of the Sick: Following a 
weekend Mass and on the last 
Saturday of the month at 8:30am at 
Ascension Church.

Order of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(OCIA): Call the Faith Formation Office 
at 412-922-6388 for more information.

Priesthood/Religious Life: Contact the 
Pastor for more information.

Victim’s Assistance Hot-Line: If you are a 
person who has been hurt by abuse from 
clergy or others associated with the Church, 
the Diocese of Pittsburgh offers assistance 
with counseling, spiritual direction and 
referrals to other supportive services.

For information, contact our Diocesan Victim 
Assistance Coordinator at 412-456-3093.

Protecting God’s Children — 
VICTIM HOTLINE: 1-888-808-1235

CHILDLINE: 1-888-932-0313 to report child abuse

Call 911 if a child is in imminent danger.

LOCATION TIME  PRIEST’S INTENTION REQUESTED BY

SATURDAY, JANUARY 27 — WEEKDAY      

Ascension 8:00am  Living & Deceased Members of St. Philip Parish 
Saint Philip 4:00pm (Vigil) Bill Solt   Family
Ascension 5:30pm (Vigil) Fettig & Marshall  Eileen Fettig
    Families

SUNDAY, JANUARY 28 — FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME       

Saint Philip 7:00am  Edward Rogers  Spezialetti Family
Ascension 9:30am  Raymond Killmeyer, Sr. Ray & Dianne
Saint Philip 11:00am Terry Keeley  Pat Keeley

MONDAY, JANUARY 29 — WEEKDAY      

Saint Philip 8:00am  Charles Jacob  Joanne McCamey 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 30 — WEEKDAY      

Ascension 8:00am  Esther Bigger  McDonald Family

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31 — SAINT JOHN BOSCO, PRIEST   

Saint Philip 8:00am  Theresa Davis  Family

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1 — WEEKDAY      

Ascension 8:00am  Anna Gasper  Rosemary & Regina   
       McDonald

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2 — THE PRESENTATION OF THE LORD   

Saint Philip 8:00am  John & Minnie Guay Children 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3 — SAINT BLAISE, BISHOP AND MARTYR   

Ascension 8:00am  Living & Deceased Members of St. Philip Parish 
Saint Philip 4:00pm (Vigil) Angela & Victor   Mancini Family
    Mancini 
Ascension 5:30pm (Vigil) Albert & Catherine  Alice Dobbins
    Roth

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4 — FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME        

Saint Philip 7:00am  Alice “Sally” Brown Dugan Family
Ascension 9:30am  Schuler & Connell  Edward & Mary Connell
    Families
Saint Philip 11:00am Raymond & Dolores  Family
    Drozak



Notes 
from the

Pastor 
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Greetings once again, and best wishes for a 
good February and a holy Lent!  

The authority of the Lord Jesus

In today’s passage from the Gospel 
according to Mark, we hear the people of Jesus’ 
day exclaim that Jesus teaches and acts with 
authority – an authority to which they were 
NOT accustomed in their day.

As Catholic Christians, we believe the 
Lord’s own words that all authority in heaven 
and on earth has been given to Jesus (see 
Matthew 28:18) – the Son of God, the Redeemer, 
the Savior. The Lord displayed His divine 
authority in His teaching and in His miracles. 
The Apostles, the disciples, and  the people of 
Jesus’ own day knew full well that he possessed 
power and authority unknown before their 
time.

Since the days of Jesus and the early 
Church, the authority among the Lord’s 
followers was entrusted to Saint Peter and his 
successors – as well as all the Catholic Bishops 
joined together with Peter’s successor. This 
authority is symbolized by “the Keys to the 
Kingdom” which the Gospels tell us Jesus gave 
to Saint Peter during his years of ministry.

This authority of the Holy Father, the Pope, 
Saint Peter’s successor – in union with the 
Bishops of the whole Church – is still 
recognized throughout the world as the 
primary authority in all of Christianity!   
Catholic Christians, other Christians, and even 

those who aren’t Christians look to the Holy 
Father – and his co-workers in Rome and our 
bishops too – every day to hear and learn what 
is our faith and our way of life. Just as Jesus 
taught and acted with divine authority, so too 
do all the successors of Saint Peter and the 
Apostles lead and teach with authority in the 
name of the Lord.

While some details of our Catholic 
Christian faith and life have received clearer 
explanation – and even some modification – 
through the centuries, we can be certain that 
the essential beliefs and elements of Jesus’ 
Good News and His Church will always be 
maintained, respected, and proclaimed now 
and throughout the generations to come as we 
await for the final return of the Lord Jesus in 
glory!

Best wishes for a very good February and a holy 
Lent!

Best wishes to you and to all in our Saint 
Philip Parish community for a very good 2024 
and Season of Lent as we continue our life in 
the Lord Jesus. May God the Father, the Son, 
and the Holy Spirit bless you, your family, and 
our Saint Philip Catholic Parish community 
throughout this year. Amen!

Yours, 
Father Jim Torquato
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Coming to you on 
February 1

The holy Season of Lent will 
begin in just 17 days.  Starting on Ash 
Wednesday, February 14, we will 
dedicate 90 days (the 40 days of Lent 
and the 50 days of the Easter Season) to 
focusing on the blessed life, sorrowful 
death, and glorious Resurrection of 
the Lord Jesus!

To guide us through the Season 
of Lent, a new booklet of reflections 
for Lent will be made available 
beginning Thursday, February 1, in 
both of our churches. We’ll make 
hundreds of copies available to our 
members and families so that your 
prayer life, your spiritual life, and 
your life in the Lord Jesus will be 
deepened and strengthen in the 
weeks leading to our celebration of 
Jesus’ Resurrection. We will also make 
booklets for the Season of Easter 
available during Holy Week.

Please be sure to take and read 
these Lenten reflection booklets 
every day at home, and then share 
these reflections with your family 
members and children throughout 
Lent!

As the Season of Lent draws near, it is helpful 
to recall the discipline of the Church with regards to 

fast, abstinence and other forms of penance.

1. Ash Wednesday and Good Friday are days of 
fast and abstinence. Fridays of Lent are days of 
abstinence in the United States.

2. The obligation of abstinence (refraining from 
eating meat) begins at the age of 14. The law of 
fasting (limiting oneself to one full meal and 
two lighter meals) obliges all between the ages 
of 18 and 59. No one should consider this 
obligation lightly.

3. Those individuals who have a medical 
condition in which fasting may be considered 
harmful are not obliged to fast, but should 
perform some other act of penance or charity.

4. Pastors and parents are to see to it that minors, 
though not bound by the law of fast and 
abstinence, are educated in the authentic sense 
of penance and encouraged to do acts of 
penance suitable to their age.

5. All members of the Christian Faithful are 
encouraged to do acts of penance and charity 
during the Lenten season beyond what is 
prescribed by law.

6. As a general rule, a request for a dispensation 
from the obligation of abstinence on Fridays of 
Lent will not be considered unless some serious 
reason is present.  The attendance at social 
events, banquets, wedding rehearsals or 
receptions are not considered sufficient reason 
to request a dispensation.

LENTEN PRACTICES 
AND REGULATIONS
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Sunday, January 28
Deuteronomy 18:15-20; 
1 Corinthians  7:32-35; 

Mark 1:21-28

Weekdays
2 Samuel 15-24; 

Mark 5-6

Sunday, February 4
Job 7:1-7; 

1 Corinthians  9:16-23; 
Mark 1:29-39

Thank you for your generous 
financial contributions to

SAINT PHILIP 
PARISH!

Your goodness and
participation help to keep 

our parish alive!

Grateful for your increased support!
During our 2023 Forward in Faith! Appeal, many of our 

parish families pledged a  commitment to increase your 
weekly and monthly financial support for our parish 
community! Thank you for your dedication to Saint Philip 
Parish now and in the next generation.

Your increased contributions will soon be seen in our 
weekly collection totals and in the total parish income for 
this fiscal year. Should anyone need a reminder of the 
amount that you pledged, please contact our parish during 
weekly office hours.

Once again, thank you all for your support of our Catholic 
parish community – and for your dedication to and support 
of Saint Philip Parish today and in the years ahead.

St. Vincent dePaul donations   -- $0.00

FINANCIAL
R E P O R T

OUR SAINT PHILIP 
PARISH FINANCES

Average weekly staff salary and benefits expenses -- $7,640.00
Average weekly maintenance/operation expenses  -- $1,723.43
Average weekly utility expenses  -- $2,204.45
Average weekly insurance expenses   -- $1,186.00
Weekly contributions to Guardian Angel Academy -- $1,630.32

2023 Parish Appeal Goal   -- $129,011.00
Parish Appeal received as of January 21 -- $219,301.68*
*Includes online Parish Appeal donations
2023 Parish Appeal Donors   -- 352

Parish members -- 2,286      Parish families  -- 1,202
Church attendance on January 20-21  -- 591
Sunday envelopes used January 20-21 -- 280
Total households receiving envelopes  -- 1,090

Sunday collections, January 20-21  -- $8,699.00*
* Includes Mail-in donations 
Online donations     -- $1,674.50
Maintenance donations    -- $226.00
Religious Education donations   -- $260.00

Parish income needed for this Fiscal Year  -- $850,409.00
Parish income received since July 1, 2023 -- $401,481.21
Parish fundraising since July 1, 2023  -- $9,715.64
Estate gifts received since July 1, 2023 -- $0.00
General donations since July 1, 2023  -- $4,920.00
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Parish 
News

OUR LENTEN PARISH FISH FRY
Our parish community is getting ready 

now for the 2024 Parish Fish Fry! Our 
coordinators are putting all the details into 
place so that we’ll be ready for an excellent 
launch with our first Fish Fry evening on Ash 
Wednesday, February 14.

Please mark your calendars for this year’s 
Lenten Fish Fry evenings, and be sure to invite 
all of your family members, relatives, and 
friends to join us on February 14 and the seven 
Fridays of Lent.

Our veteran volunteers are most welcome 
to join us once again this year. If you’d like to 
become a NEW Fish Fry volunteer, please leave 
a message at our parish office (412-922-6300) 
this week.  We’ll provide a purple Fish Fry shirt for 
you to be worn during our Fish Fry evenings. Our 
volunteers always enjoy these evenings of 
community service, and our many guests truly 
appreciate the service and goodness of our 
many Fish Fry volunteers!

VOLUNTEER FOR OUR 
LENTEN FISH FRY – AND 
GET A FISH FRY SHIRT!

Please be sure to 
volunteer this week for our 
Fish Fry so that, before 
February 14, we can order a 
Fish Fry shirt for you! Please 
call the office at 412-922-6300 to volunteer.

  SAINT BLAISE DAY
  FEBRUARY 3 
  BLESSING OF THROATS

The traditional blessing of Saint Blaise 
will be offered next Saturday in 
conjunction with our Mass and 
Confessions schedule. The blessing of 
throats will  be offered at these times:

8:30am  at Ascension
12:00 noon at Ascension
5:00pm  at Saint Philip
6:30pm  at Ascension

FIRST SATURDAYS WITH MARY
The Blessed Mother requested that 5 First 

Saturdays be offered in reparation to her 
Immaculate Heart. Join us at Ascension Church 
on Saturday, February 3 at 8:00am for: 

1. Mass and Holy Communion
2. Confession within 8 days before or after 

the First Saturday
3. 5 decades of the Rosary prayed that day
4. 15 minutes of meditation on the mysteries 

We are happy to welcome the following 
new parishioners into our Saint Philip 
Parish Family:

Daniel and Christina Durkin, III and 
their daughter, Carmella; Dr. William 
Repack; Tina Burns; and Kristy Dobis. 



Rest in Peace
We offer our sympathy to the 
family of Mary Flynn, who 
entered into eternal life. Please 
keep her in your prayers.

Make donating easy!   
Your regular online contributions
to Saint Philip Parish are encour-

aged and always welcome!

You can send your 
weekly donations through our 
We Share! internet service at

www.saintphilipchurch.
weshareonline.org.

DONATE   ONLINE
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Sanctuary     Lamp

ADVERTISER of the Week 

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at
St. Philip burns In Loving Memory of  

The D’Aversa Family
Offered by Nancy D’Aversa

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at 
Ascension burns In Loving Memory of 

Mr. & Mrs. Fred J. Askin
Offered by Mary Ellen Askin

APPLIANCE SERVICE CENTER

Thank you for helping to underwrite the 
production of our weekly Parish Bulletin.

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY
Catholic Charities is proud to confirm that 2023’s Christmas 

Gift Supply Program was a resounding success. Between our 
two gift-raising programs, Loving Hearts and Family 
Christmas Plan, we were able to give away over 2,000 gifts to 
our client families in need across the six counties we serve.

This accomplishment would have been impossible without 
the volunteers, churches and businesses that assisted us. Your 
support allows us to fulfill our mission of lending a hand in 
our community and spreading joy throughout the holidays. 
On behalf of Catholic Charities Diocese of Pittsburgh and our 
client families, thank you for all the effort of your parish. We 
look forward to working together again next Christmas and 
other initiatives in between.

SAINT PHILIP PARISH ANNUAL 
CALENDAR PARTY LUNCHEON

Our 22nd Annual Calendar Party Luncheon will be held 
Sunday, March 3 at Bishop Canevin High School. Doors 
open at 11:30am. Lunch will be served at 1:00pm. The 
Calendar Party should conclude at 3:30pm. Admission is 
$25 and reservations are required. 

If you are unable to attend but would like to support 
this parish fundraiser, you can help us by:
- Donating a Basket for the Chinese Auction
- Donating Gift Cards or other items to be used as a Door 

Prize
- Helping to set up and/or clean up
- Volunteering to work the event (help sell Chinese 

Auction Tickets, Table Centerpiece Auction Tickets, 
50/50 Raffle Tickets, or help serve lunch)

For reservations or if you’re interested in hosting a 
table, please contact Regina McDonald at 412-771-0667 or 
Barb Hendrick at 412-608-7752 for more information.
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Faith Formation
/Religious Education
Ms. MaryAnn Garfold, Director of Religious Education  
412-922-6388 m.garfold@ saintphilipparish.com

A NOTE FROM MARYANN: “If today you hear His voice, harden not 
your hearts.” As I reflect upon this on the coldest day of the year 
so far, I can’t help but think that it is hard to hear God’s voice in 
the cold, darkness of winter. On the other hand, this can be a 
perfect time to listen for the voice of God. Winter calls us to slow 
down. During winter, we still try to keep our schedules and 
activities but we are forced to slow down and often think of 
remaining at home, especially in bad weather. 

On the first major snowfall of the past week, I was forced to 
remain at home until the roads cleared before I could begin my 
errands. All I could do was look outside and watch the beautiful 
snowfall while I enjoyed a cup of tea. As I let my plans go, I was 
able to listen to the voice of God in the beauty of creation. I was 
able to relax and feel God’s presence in the moment and in the 
decisions of my life. Perhaps we can make time this week to just 
relax, be still, and listen to the voice of God.

FAITH FORMATION NEWS: Faith Formation for children and 
families has begun its second semester. If your child has 
participated in past years and has not been enrolled to date, you 
are welcome to register at this time. Should you have conflicts 
with school activities, we can accommodate you. We welcome 
all children and families. Please contact the Office of Faith 
Formation at 412-922-6388 for more information. There must be 
approximately 2 years of instruction prior to participating in the 
Sacraments of Eucharist and Confirmation. 

There will be no Faith Formation Sessions on Monday, 
January 29 due to mandated catechist training. 

MARDI GRAS CELEBRATION: On Monday, February 12, Saint 
Philip Parish will host our annual Mardi Gras celebration. There 
will be a pancake dinner, disc jockey, table games, dessert, 
Kings’ Cake as well as time to greet old and new friends. All 
members of the Parish are welcome. All ages welcome. Please 
call the Office of Faith Formation at 412-922-6388 if you would 
like to attend.

Soup, Salad and 
Speaker Series

IT’S ALMOST HERE: 
Saint Philip Parish Lenten Soup, 
Salad and Speaker Series 
begins Wednesday, February 
21. Our theme this year is, 
“Deepening Our Life in Jesus.” We 
have some great speakers this 
year who include: Deacon Paul 
Lin, Father David Egan and 
Bishop Mark Eckman among 
others. Make plans to join us 
this Lent and make this Lent a 
wonderful journey in faith.

We need your special home- 
made soup for our Lenten Soup, 
Salad and Speaker Series. If you 
can donate a crockpot of soup, 
please call 412-922-6388.
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MENTAL HEALTH MINISTRY: Saint Philip Mental 
Health Ministry would like to offer a special 
evening to remember in prayer those whose 
names were placed on our Mental Health 
Remembrance Board in December and January.  
This evening will take place on Wednesday, 
February 7. It will begin at 6:30pm with a light 
dinner followed by a candlelight prayer service 
for all the names on the prayer board of those 
with mental health challenges as well as those 
we have lost. Personal intentions will also be 
remembered. The evening will conclude at 
7:45pm with a cookie table social. All are 
welcome! You do not need to be Catholic or 
belong to Saint Philip Parish to attend. 

SAINT PHILIP PARISH The Ladies of Charity are collecting items for gift bags 
to give to the Little Sisters of the Poor. Items needed 
include: pocket size Kleenex, travel size shampoo, travel 
size lotions, notecards, mesh shower puffs and 
unopened bags of Chapstick. There will be a collection 
box at the entrance to each church until February 3 and 4.

The Ladies of Charity have chicken noodle soup 
available for any parishioner who may be in need due to 
illness or personal concerns. Contact the Office of Faith 
Formation if you have such a need.

TRAVEL 
MINISTRY
Saint Philip Parish

Presents
SAINT MARY OF THE 

ASSUMPTION BASILICA 
Marietta, Ohio

Wednesday, May 29, 2024

Trip includes: 
• Bus transportation to Saint Mary of the 

Assumption Basilica in Marietta, Ohio
• Tour of the new beautiful Basilica
• Celebration of Mass
• Lunch provided by Ladies of the Basilica
• Tour of the Basilica Museum
• 90 minute Boat Cruise
• Free Time to shop on charming Marietta’s 

Main Street
• Dinner Stop on your own

— LOOKING AHEAD —

Sunday, January 28 - Bingo at Tiffany’s 
Purse Bingo at Ascension

Monday, January 29 - Catechist Training at 
6:15pm in Kelty Hall

Tuesday, January 30 - Hooks & Needles at 
9:00am in the Admin. Building

Wednesday, January 31 - Men’s Fellowship 
at 7:00pm in the Admin. Building

Thursday February 1 - OCIA (RCIA) Mini 
Retreat Night at 6:30pm in the Admin. 
Building

AROUND THE LENTEN CIRCLE: As we begin to 
think about Lent, which begins on February 14, 
the opportunity to gather with others and 
reflect upon the scriptures will be available 
each Thursday afternoon and evening. If you 
are interested in joining this small faith sharing 
group, call 412-922-6388.

The next Ladies of Charity 
meeting is Thursday, February 8 

at 1:00pm in Ascension Hall.
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CANDLELIGHT  EVENING  OF  PRAYER
Wednesday, February 7  |  6:30pm

Ascension Church Conner Hall, 114 Berry Street

Join us to pray for those who have experienced mental health 
challenges, those currently experiencing mental health 
challenges and those we have lost. All are welcome. You do not 
need to belong to Saint Philip Parish to attend. 

6:30pm - Light Dinner Gathering
7:15pm - Candlelight Prayer Service
7:45pm - Social with cookie table and beverages 

Awarene Ministry

SAINT PHILIP PARISH

Mercy
Every Catholic 

Christian is called:

 To feed the hungry,

 To give water to the thirsty,

 To clothe the naked,

 To shelter the homeless,

 To visit the sick,

 To visit the imprisoned, and

 To bury the dead.

Mercy
Every Catholic 

Christian is called:

 To teach and instruct others,
 

To counsel the doubtful,
 

To be patient with those who   
wrong us,

 
To admonish sinners, and

 
To pray for the living and the dead.   

The Corporal Works of 
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Celebrates

Monday, February 12, 2024
5:30pm to 7:30pm

Ascension Church Conner Hall: 114 Berry Street

Free Pancake Supper, Music, 
Games, Desserts & Kings Cake. 

Join us for family fun.  All ages welcome!

For reservations, either call the Office of Faith 
Formation at 412-922-6388, or complete the 

form below and return it to the Parish Office.

__________________________________
Name: 

__________________________________
Telephone:

   
__________________________________

Email:

 No. of Adults:    ____________          

 No. of Children: ____________

St. Philip Parish 
SAINT PHILIP PARISH 

We don’t know who will play in this year’s 
Super Bowl yet, but we do know the game is 
scheduled for Sunday, Feb. 11, 2024 between the 
AFC and the NFC. We are having a Super Bowl 
Pool. The cost is $50 per block. There are 100 
blocks in the pool.  We will have 4 payouts: 

1st Quarter score - $375
2nd Quarter score - $750
3rd Quarter score - $375
Final score - $1,000 

The names and numbers will be randomly 
drawn in advance. You will receive a copy of the 
completed pool prior to the Super Bowl. 

Don’t wait too long, this always sells out!!! 

Purchase a block for yourself or partner with a 
friend. Please fill out the form below and return to 
the parish office. Thank you. 

  
SAINT PHILIP SUPER BOWL POOL

_____ Square(s) @ $50 each   

Total enclosed ________________
 

___________________________________________________
I would like to name my block(s)

___________________________________________________
Name 

___________________________________________________
Phone number 

___________________________________________________
Email



12  |  Saint Philip Catholic Parish

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY UPDATE
For the 2022 tax year, the average federal 

income tax refund was $2,753 according to 
Time Magazine (https://time.com/personal- 
finance/article/average-tax-refund). Many people 
count on their tax refund each year, as it is the 
one time a year that they will have access to a 
lump sum of money that can be used for a rainy 
day fund, vehicle repairs, home repairs, real 
estate tax payments, or other extraordinary 
expenses. Those who are anxiously awaiting 
their tax refund can soon get the process 
started by filing their 2023 federal tax return.

The IRS will start accepting and processing 
2023 tax returns on January 29. Filers with 
income of less than $79,000 can take advantage 
of the Free File program, which allows 
qualifying filers to utilize online tax preparation 
software and file their return electronically for 
free. For more information, please visit 
www.irs.gov/filing/free-file-do-your-federal-ta
xes-for-free.

For those that are less tech-savvy or do not 
feel comfortable doing their own taxes with 
the assistance of online tax preparation 
software, tax preparation assistance is 
available through the IRS's Volunteer Income 
Tax Assistance (VITA) and Tax Counseling for 
the Elderly (TCE) programs. Individuals must 
meet certain qualifications. Generally, people 
with household income of $64,000 or less will 
qualify for assistance. Appointments are 

Ministries 
& Societies

available now.  Call 2-1-1 to find out more and 
to schedule an appointment.

The IRS estimates that it will be able to issue 
most refunds in 21 days or less, but if your 
return needs to be reviewed for inaccuracies, or 
if you file by mail instead of electronically, your 
refund will likely take longer. If you are 
anxiously awaiting your refund money, you 
should file your return early – and you can 
monitor the status of your return by utilizing 
the “Where’s My Refund?” tool on the IRS 
website at www.irs.gov/wheres-my-refund.  

This week, your generous donations 
enabled us to assist a man with a bed; a 
woman was also given a bed; a single 
mother was assisted with $101 toward her 
water bill; a single mother was given five 
beds for her and her children; a man was 
given a TV stand; a single mother was given 
$213 to restore her water service; and a 
single mother was given clothing vouchers 
and $31 for internet service. Thank you so 
much for supporting our neighbors in 
need!

If you would like to make a monetary 
donation, please place your donation in one of 
the poor boxes, mail it to the parish office (to 
the attention of SVdP) at 114 Berry Street, 
Pittsburgh, PA 15205, or donate online at 
https://saintphilipchurch.weshareonline.org/w
s/opportunities/StVincentdePaul. Monetary 
donations made to our conference are used 
only to assist friends in need and to pay our 
operational expenses. No money is given to any 
other organizations.

As always, if you, or someone you know, need 
assistance, call/text our hotline at 412-444-8140 
or email svdp.saint.philip@gmail.com.
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Guardian 
Angel
Academy

One of the South Region Catholic Elementary Schools (SRCES)

This year Catholic Schools Week will be 
celebrated from Sunday, January 28 through 
Friday, February 2. The theme for Catholic 
Schools Week this year is Catholic Schools: 
United in Faith and Community. We are 
planning many activities where we will focus 
on this theme. Catholic Schools Week 
schedules, complete with activities and daily 
dress themes, will be sent out via a FACTS alert 
in the coming days!

CLASSROOM CHRONICLES 
Each week we will highlight the amazing 

things that are going on in our classrooms at 
Guardian Angel Academy.

MISS LINDA GERRITY’S - 2ND GRADE CLASSROOM 
Second Grade is a busy place to be.  We are 

having lots of fun and learning at the same 
time. We are growing every day in our faith, 
preparing to receive the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation and First Holy Communion later 
this school year. The class has learned about 
the Seven Sacraments, parts of the Bible, the 
Ten Commandments and currently are 
learning about God’s forgiveness and praying 
their Prayer of Sorrow daily. 

Cursive handwriting has begun and the 
students are loving this new way of writing. In 
science class we have been studying Earth 
Science. An exciting project was creating our 
own Solar System posters with clay. As an end 
to our Solar System unit, the second grade 
enjoyed a field trip to the Carnegie Science 
Center, exploring all the exhibits and the 
planetarium. 

In math class we have been adding and 
subtracting two-digit numbers with 
regrouping and enjoy competing with each 
other to improve knowing our basic math facts 
for speed.  The class enjoys their Chromebook 
time. They have started learning how to use 
Google Docs to do some of their writing 
assignments. Art class is a favorite class for 2nd 
grade. We have enjoyed sketching, using water 
colors, and painting. The favorite class project 
so far was making paper mache lighthouses 
and then painting them. 

The school’s PTG sponsored a Read-A-Thon 
in November and 2nd grade came out on top.  
They raised $2,300 for the school and won a 
trophy, pizza party, and extended recess time.
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CENTRAL CATHOLIC CREW’S 
28TH ANNUAL IRISH NIGHT

— ROW ON FOR BRENDAN —
Sunday, February 18 at 4:00pm

Central Catholic High School

With great anticipation and gratitude we 
invite you and your families to join us for a rich 
and lively performance at our annual Irish Night 
- Row on for Brendan. This beautiful evening, 
filled with Irish music and dance, is a tribute to 
Brendan Foley, who brightened the halls of 
Central Catholic, rowed for the school, and left 
this world a better place for his 15-and-a-half 
years of life. We are indebted to Brendan's 
family and friends for supporting the Central 
Catholic Crew program by supporting this 
wonderful event.

Over the past 27 years Irish Night has raised 
more than $600,000 for Central Catholic Crew. 
The program has provided young men an 
opportunity to learn and compete in a 
demanding sport and represent Central 
Catholic on the national rowing stage.

Irish Night website: www.irishnight.net
Purchase tickets: www.irishnight.net/tickets
Visit www.irishnight.net/donate for details 

on sponsorships and advertising levels. 
Sponsorships and ads must be received by 
February 2 to be included in the promotional 
materials.

We look forward to sharing a beautiful 
evening with you. Please join Joanie Madden, 
Bruce Foley, and Friends!

Around the 
Diocese and 
Community

OLSH SPEAKER SERIES 
Roberto Clemente, Jr.

Wednesday, February 7 at 7:00pm
Roberto Clemente, Jr., philanthropist, 

humanitarian, entrepreneur, producer, former 
broadcaster and professional baseball player, 
and son of Pittsburgh Pirates legend Roberto 
Clemente will speak at Our Lady of the Sacred 
Heart High School on February 7. The talk will 
focus on legacy, the value of service, and faith. 
The event is free and open to the public, 
however advance registration is required. To 
reserve your seat, please visit our website at 
www.olsh.org/apps/pages/speaker_series.

BISHOP CANEVIN OPEN HOUSE: 
REGISTER TODAY!

Wednesday, February 28
6:00pm to 8:00pm 

Drop-in style (drop by at whatever time 
works best for you). Open to prospective 
families in grades 5-11. To register, pleass visit 
https://bishopcanevin.org/open-house

Learn about all that Bishop Canevin has to 
offer! Parents and students will be warmly 
greeted and escorted through the school by a 
Crusader Ambassador for an opportunity to 
see how students can develop academically, 
socially, emotionally and spiritually. We can't 
wait to see you there! 
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	 COMPLIMENTS OF

CRAFTON

Crafton-Ingram Shopping Center • Pittsburgh
	 412-921-4504	 Pharmacy 921-7250

	 (412) 928-2757
	 www.olandertree.com
	 TREE PRUNING • TREE REMOVAL
	 GENERAL LANDSCAPE SERVICE
	 STUMP GRINDING
Save 5% OFF with Mention of this Ad

HERSHBERGERHERSHBERGER
STOVER INCSTOVER INC
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

CREMATION SERVICESCREMATION SERVICES

(412) 921-0213(412) 921-0213
170 Noble Ave. • Crafton170 Noble Ave. • Crafton
JAMES G. STOVER, FDJAMES G. STOVER, FD

	 A Veteran Owned
	 Funeral Home

HANLON’S CAFE & CATERING
– Neighborhood Diner –

Crafton Ingram Shopping Center
(412) 922-8055 • www.hanlonscatering.com

KEVIN SCHMITT CONCRETE
Driveways • Basement Floors

Steps • Sidewalks • etc.
Bobcat and Demo • Hauling • Driveway

Stone • Retaining walls • Licensed and Insured
(412) 921-5685

www.westhillslaw.com

West Hills Law
412-329-6959

Attorney Aaron M. Tomczak
	 • DUI
	 • Personal Injury
	 • Estate Planning
	 • Estate Administration
	5021 Noblestown Rd.
	 Oakdale, PA

301 Noblestown Road • Carnegie

"don't be fooled" p a  l aw  a l l o w s  You t o  Choose your repair shop

Complete Automotive Services
Towing - State Inspection

412.279.2400 | contact@greentreeautobody.com

FREE
ESTIMATES

	 GOOD ORTHODONTICS
	 Robert F. Good, II, D.M.D., M.D.S.
	 Ronald S. Good, D.M.D., M.S.
	 “We shall never know all
	 the good that a simple
	 smile can do.” - Mother Teresa
	 Washington	 Pleasant Hills	 Mt. Lebanon
	 724-225-1114	 412-655-4660	 412-344-4663

Guy Galasso - Zack Galasso 
412.431.0500

Sales • Rentals • Property Management

www.galassorealestate.com

Buyer & Seller Representation 

Serving Entire Pittsburgh Area for Over 60 Years 

Professional Leasing and Rental Property & 
Management Services for Your Investment

SBS Securities Brokerage Services:
Investment Representatives &

Registered Investment Advisors
Serving Investors & Independent

Investment Professionals Through:
Empowerment, Facilitation and Stewardship

412.429.4040
Ralph T. Servati, Parishioner

State Inspection & Emission 
 A/C Repairs • Maintenance Servicing 
4 Wheel Alignment • General Repairs

Performance Upgrades • Full & Self Service 
Marathon Gas/Diesel

Mini Mart • VP Racing Fuels & Products
110 OCTANE RACING FUEL AT THE PUMP 

293 Corliss St., Pittsburgh, PA 15220 • 412-331-0277

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  Sue Novosel

snovosel@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6318

HOME IMPROVEMENTS
No job too big or too small! We do 

kitchens, baths, game rooms, painting,
hard rails and whatever you need done.

Fully Insured • Free Estimates
CALL RODGER 412-965-7537
rodgerweber424@gmail.com

150 Millers Run Road, Bridgeville, PA 15017
Phone: 412-257-1779 

Proudly Serving Pittsburgh Since 1978
www.XtremeTruck.net

Chartiers Council #875 - Located
here in Crafton at St. Philip Parish

The Knights of Columbus are
Catholic Men who serve and
support the Catholic Church.

We invite you to join us.
412-921-9347 or

chartiers875@verizon.net
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	 Robert. P. Bott, D.M.D.
	 4245 Steubenville Pike
	 Pittsburgh, PA 15205

	 (412) 922-2171

CRAFTON
SERVICE CENTER

State and Emissions Inspection
Towing • Mechanical Repairs

412-922-6265
328 Crennell Ave • Pittsburgh

	 William F. Conroy	 Patrick M. McGowan
	 Funeral Director/Supervisor	 Funeral Director

Pre-Planning • Traditional & Cremation Services

2944 Chartiers Avenue 	  Phone: 412-331-5192
www.wfconroyfuneralhome.com

	 ~ A Veteran Owned Funeral Home ~

DENNIS R. JOYCE
– ATTORNEY AT LAW–

GENERAL PRACTICE
412-921-6110

200 Dinsmore, Ste. 202 • Crafton

Office Hours By Appointment

ANIMAL MEDICAL CENTER
OF KENNEDY TOWNSHIP, P.C.

SUZANNE VANA, D.V.M.
1746 Pine Hollow Road

(412) 771-4151	 McKees Rocks

	 Murphy s Family Dentistry
	 Patrick V. Murphy, D.M.D.
	 412-331-6712 	 412-331-6712 
	 2601 Chartiers Ave. • Pittsburgh

	 Foreign & Domestic
	 Auto Repair
	 Family Owned & Operated
	 Mon-Fri 8-5

412-922-3700
4101 Steubenville Pike (Near Miley’s)

~ (412) 381-4104 ~
APPLIANCEAPPLIANCE

SERVICE CENTERSERVICE CENTER
tOver 40 Years of Servicing Our Neighbors

“The Appliance Experts”
WWW.APPLIANCESERVICE-CENTER.COM

Ed Pelino Jr. • 412.221.7313
www.bridgevilleappliance.com

FREE ESTIMATES • FULLY INSURED • BONDED
Commercial & Residential Roofing

Commercial Coatings • Sheet Metal
412-200-2798 • 5642 Steubenville Pike

office.mcchesneylueckroofing@gmail.com

Howard Hanna
Real Estate Services

1001 Beaver Grade Road, Moon Township, PA 15108

Office: 412-262-5500
Mobile: 412-983-7373

Email: maribethcringle@howardhanna.com

Follow me:

LAKEWOODLAKEWOOD
MECHANICAL, INC.MECHANICAL, INC.
PLUMBING, HEATING
& AIR CONDITIONING 

CONTRACTORSPA#009746
4237 CAMPBELLS RUN ROAD  •  PITTSBURGH, PA 15205
PHONE: (412) 276-1929(412) 276-1929  FAX: (412) 276-4940 (412) 276-4940
dlb@lakewoodmechanical.com  www.lmipgh.net

The Hoover Group
1346 Silver Lane, Suite 201

Coraopolis, PA 15108
(412) 829-1745

Securities and Investment Advisory Services offered through Allegheny Investments, LTD,
a registered broker/dealer. Member FINRA/SIPC.

Pennsylvania
CatholicMatch.com/PA

Society of St. Vincent de PaulSociety of St. Vincent de Paul
St. Philip ConferenceSt. Philip Conference

If you are in need of assistance orIf you are in need of assistance or
would like to volunteer with us:would like to volunteer with us:
Call or Text: (412) 444-8140 Call or Text: (412) 444-8140 oror

Email: svdp.saint.philip@gmail.comEmail: svdp.saint.philip@gmail.com
This advertisement was paid for by members of SVdP. No donations were used to pay for this ad.This advertisement was paid for by members of SVdP. No donations were used to pay for this ad.

Rege’s Barber ShopRege’s Barber Shop
Regis Leger, Owner/Parishioner

412-458-5357
3 W. Prospect Ave. 

(across from Ingram Busway)

Book
appointments

using the
Booksy app

Flowers
For All

Occasions

600 Greentree Road
Pittsburgh

412-937-1100
www.parkwayflorist-pgh.com

OUR FAMILY SERVICING YOUR FAMILY WITH DIGNITY, HONOR, AND RESPECT, SINCE 1886
Prearranged Funeral and Cremation Services Available

SCHEPNER-McDERMOTT 
FUNERAL HOME, INC. 

165 Noble Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15205
B. David McDermott, Supervisor

(412) 921-3661 
www.schepnermcdermott.com

McDERMOTT 
FUNERAL HOME 

334 Forest Grove Road, Coraopolis, PA 15108 
A. Timothy Wilt, Supervisor 

(412) 771-4455 
www.mcdermottfuneralhome.com

Richard M. Olechowicz
Funeral Director / Owner


